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Jan. 3:           Celebrating Islam 

Given the recent suggestions that Muslim be banned from entering the US and 
that all Muslim be on a national data base, and the fact that polls show that 
somewhere around 25 % of American agree with this form of religious profil-
ing and prejudice, our service will be focused on celebrating the gifts Islam is 
bringing to America. Specifically we will learn about the Sharon Islamic Com-
munity with guest speakers from the Sharon Mosque (Islamic Center of New 
England).  After the service at 12 noon we will gather on the Sharon’s main 
intersection, in front of the church, for a vigil. 
 

Jan. 10:            Human Sexuality 

This service is about applying our Unitarian Universalist values, both spiritual 
and ethical, to the theme of human sexuality. 
 

Jan. 17:       Martin Luther King Service: Personal Reflections 

Our worship leaders will be Adrienne Williams and Janet Walkden. Adrienne 
and Janet are members of the Middleboro UU Church and friends of UCS.  
Adrienne is Director of Community Based Services at the Robert F. Kennedy 
Children’s Action Corps and Janet is a retired psychotherapist. They participat-
ed in the 50th Anniversary of Selma action this past year in Selma. They will 
share their personal reflections on the cyclical nature of change in America in 
regards to Dr. King, his message, and race relations. 
 

Jan. 24:      Understanding Stress 

Stress, up to a point, increases creativity and productivity. But too much stress 
causes serious physical and emotional ailments. This service is about under-
standing stress and how to handle it. 
 

Jan. 31:       The Parables of Jesus 

Jesus taught through story telling. We will explore some of his parables in 
search of good advice for living in the modern world. 

JANUARYJANUARYJANUARYJANUARY    SSSSUNDAYUNDAYUNDAYUNDAY    SSSSERVICESERVICESERVICESERVICES    
10am Family Service and 10:30am Adult Service 

SHARON ANNUAL CELEBRATION OF  

MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY 
 

Monday, January 18, 10am 

Unitarian Church of Sharon - 4 N. Main St. 

Sponsored by the Sharon Clergy Associa0on 
 

Informed by the example and teachings of Mar0n Luther King, we will explore 

together “On Being Good Neighbors: apprecia0ng diversity, connec0ng across 

differences, welcoming the stranger, challenging stereotypes and prejudices, 

moving from tolerance to understanding, and how can we work for genuine 

jus0ce in America.”   



About Quotations from the Wayside  
 

More than forty years ago, a despondent Korean War veteran stood on the Brooklyn Bridge ready to jump. His suicidal mood was 
brought up short when he remembered a message he had seen posted outside his neighborhood church. It read: “When you 
come to the end of your rope—tie a knot in it and hang on.” 
 

The man decided to hang on to life because of hope offered by a bulletin board. Roadside messages like the one he remem-
bered once dotted church grounds in 500 cities on four continents. How this tradition began can be traced to two differing tales, 
one starting in Massachusetts and the other in England. 
 

The roadside bulletin board was first introduced to North American churches in 1919 by Henry Hallam Saunderson, minister of 
the First Parish Church (Unitarian) of Brighton, Massachusetts, and secretary of the American Unitarian Association's publicity 
department from 1915 to 1921. Saunderson noticed that “many bulletin boards in front of churches were ineffectual because they 
were either kept empty or held notices which had outlived their usefulness.” Inspired by the local wayside shrines he had seen in 
Europe, he decided to create “wayside sermons,” liberal messages that would make people stop, read, and search their con-
science. 
 

Breathing New Life into the UCS Wayside Pulpit  
 

The Unitarian Church of Sharon has a prime, central location in Sharon where our Wayside Pulpit can reach thousands of local 
residents each month! We'd like to reinvigorate and expand the options for our Wayside Pulpit by asking the entire congregation 
to propose and vote on new messages to add to our repertoire. During the first half of January (3rd, 10th, 17th) we will be asking 
people to post their quote suggestions in the vestry, and in the second half of January (24th, 31st), we'll let everyone vote on their 
favorites. We'll take the top vote-getters, create 40" x 28" posters of them, and start proudly displaying them in front of the church. 
 

Some guidelines on the quotes: 
 

1. Because we want the message to be clearly visible from the street, the quote should be no more than 75 characters 
2. Look for quotes that are positive, loving, and reflect Unitarian Universalist ideals 
3. Seek out quotes that represent a broad and diverse set of sources 
 

We're looking forward to seeing your ideas and inspirations! 
 

           Jim Robinson, Minister                  Karen Zelevinsky, Member 

We Want Your Quotes! 

“Sign, sign, everywhere a sign, Blockin' out the scenery, breakin' my mind 
Do this, don't do that, can't you read the sign?”                  - “Signs” Five Man Electrical Band, 1970 

 

UCS has a lot of signs. There’s the Wayside Pulpit (the sign holder at the corner of our property by the traffic lights), the board 
that lists the upcoming service along North Main St, and signs on and in the building. At times we are asked to post other signs. 
Sometimes this is requested by the UU Association like the Black Lives Matters signs. Other times they are requested by mem-
bers about a social activity or an issue that most of the congregation supports. Recently there was a request for a sign about a 
proposed local natural gas line expansion. It was a delicate issue with limited third party information available and apparently 
little openness on the issue by the town. The signs identified other sources of information to review before a town meeting on the 
matter and suggested an anti-pipeline bias. Sign were posted for several days under an old policy but the Board of Trustees did 
not approve it for the longer period which had been requested. Many, but not all, of the congregation who viewed the sign felt 
uncomfortable with the posting whether they supported the pipeline or not. They usually felt that the church should not appear to 
present an opinion on this issue. 
 

This article is not about the pipeline and I trust that the people of Sharon and other towns on the projected route will make a wise 
decision on the matter. This article is about our policies on signs. Although problems with signs are  rare (this is the only one I 
know of in my 5 ½ years on the Board), it is time to relook at our policies. For now the Board and Rev. Robinson will look at pro-
posed signage of a potentially controversial nature but if you feel a different policy is called for now is the time to contact the Min-
ister or members of the Board or even a Committee Chair about your opinion. You can use email if personal contact is difficult. 
We’d love to hear from you. 
 

         Jim Mullin 

Presidential Ponderings 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

From The Director of Religious Education 

“I know” 

 

I’ve been thinking about my little friend Madison lately.  She’s 20 now, but I knew her best when she was 
three and four.  Whenever I explained something to the children in our playgroup, Madison’s reply was pre-
dictable:  “I know.”  Madison was one of the best-informed people I ever met.  Or at least, she claimed to be. 
 

In a knowledge-based economy, there is such a premium placed on being “in the know.”   No one wants to be 
seen as being “out of the loop.”  By leaning into what I am familiar with, I can seem quite knowledgeable.  A 
simple “I know” preserves the illusion that I am on top of everything.  Except I’m not.  And by covering up 
what I don’t know, I miss out on the chance to be curious and find out more. 
 

As we ring in this new year filled with new experiences, we can lean on the past and know new things purely 
based on what we already know.  Or we can lean into our “not knowing” and get very curious.  How does that 

work?  Who does that help?  Is anyone hurt by it?  Does someone else see this in a different way than I do?  

How do they make sense of it?   Some of these questions may push us outside our comfort zones – but they pro-
vide us with lots more information about what is happening in the world around us.   Some of that information 
may not fit in well with our current way of looking at the world.   Hmm. 
 

In January, we’ll be celebrating difference at church.  This celebration is richer when we bring our curiosity to 
discover all the different ways of understanding the world among the people we know (or think we know).  I 
encourage you to lean into your “not knowing,” ask questions, and listen with an open mind. 
 

Peace, 
 

Louise 

Seeking Storage 

Is there a corner of your garage that 
would be available to provide a home 
for Revels props?  There are two items 
currently in need of long-term dry 
storage: 
 

The Yuletide Hearth:  60” x 32” x 15” 

 

The old puppet theatre:  6’ x 7’ x 2” 

 

The dimensions are length x height x 
depth.  And yes, we checked the “ and 
‘ carefully, as we don’t want to repeat 
the Stonehenge debacle in “This is 
Spinal Tap!” 

 

If you have space for one or both 
items, please contact Louise Marcoux 
at dre@uusharon.org.  She will happi-
ly transport either beloved item to 
your home for safe keeping. 

Magazines Needed 

Our 5th and 6th graders are seeking donations and loans of newspa-
pers and magazines for their “Eyes on the Prize” lessons.  Loaned 
magazines should be marked as loans with your name – we will 
return them intact and take proper care of them.  Donated maga-
zines will be used in a collage project.  Items are needed on  

January 3. 
 

• Mainstream magazines and newspapers (e.g. Newsweek, New 

York Times) 
• Specialty magazines (sports, home and garden, etc.) 
• Magazines that target specific ethnic groups (e.g. Jet, Ebony) 
• ‘Vintage’ magazines or newspapers  (we will take good care of 

them) 
 

Our Grades 1-2 group will be making collages of babies and fami-
lies in February. 
 

• Magazines depicting families and babies (e.g. Parents, Family 

Fun) 
 

Donations may be left outside the RE office.  Thank you for your 
generosity!  It takes a village to supply an RE program. 



January will find the Preschool-Kindergarten children explor ing their  similar ities and differences.  Their  
sessions will promote self-esteem while celebrating differences.  They will also talk about gender roles and 
diversity. Other topics they will cover are caring for trees, and exploring seasonal change in a session focused 
on cold, snowy winters. 
 

The Grade 1-2 class begins the month examining the topic of animal homes.  One session focuses on bee-
hives and reveals commonalities between the homes of bees and our family homes.  The next session will ex-
plore other types of animal homes while still focusing on the parallels to our family homes.  The group will 
then begin their Our Whole Lives (OWL) curriculum which includes sessions discussing the human body, 
gender roles, and how to keep one’s body healthy and safe. 
 

The Grade 3-4 class will learn about the 5th Source of UU faith which counsels heeding the guidance of 
reason and science.  They will be introduced to UU astronomer Cecilia Payne and use a night sky display to 
engage in activities that foster discovery through reasoning.  They will hear a story about dinosaur bone dis-
covery and participate in a taxonomy activity.  One session touches upon how flaws can be turned into 
strengths and thus inspire wonder, and another session shares a story about Ralph Waldo Emerson which illus-
trate the importance of the gifts of time and love.  The group will have the opportunity share these gifts by vis-
iting one of the younger classes. 
 

Our Grade 5-6 group will begin the month learning about racism and social justice through the lens of 
the media.  They will hear about African American Television producer Henry Hampton and make their own 
comparison study of media clips. The students will also learn about becoming social justice allies through a 
congregational audit which will get them thinking about how our congregation works for social justice.  There 
will be a lesson promoting appreciation of our multigenerational community, and another that will challenge 
the students to think about being effective communicators. 
 

The Grade 7-8 students will spend the next few months learning about different faith traditions.  The 
first Sunday in January the group will join the congregation for our service about Islamophobia.  Their classes 
for the rest of January will include discussing Unitarian Universalism as a faith Tradition and then they will 
launch into a series of sessions about Judaism. 

January in Religious Education 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS, Continued 

Our Whole Lives – Grades 1 + 2 

 

Bodies, families, birth, and babies will be the focus for our first and second graders in January, Feb-
ruary, and March.  The Our Whole Lives (OWL) comprehensive lifespan sexuality education pro-
gram starts with this series of 8 lessons.  We’re beginning conversations at home and at church 

which will continue for our whole lives – conversations in which we learn about our individual differences, in 
which we gather important information which will help us stay healthy and safe, in which we share our values. 
 

The program launches with the Parent-Child Orientation on Sunday, January 10.  Trained OWL leader Kate 
Barber will meet with the children, while Louise Marcoux meets with parents.  This mandatory program runs 
from noon to 3 pm and includes lunch for all as well as childcare for siblings of participants. 

Coming of Age in January:  Right-doing and wrong-doing 

 

Tuesday, January 5, 7:30-9 pm – youth 

 

Tuesday, January 19, 7:30-9 pm – youth and mentors 



JANUARY PROGRAMS 

Children’s Drama Group will  meet on Wednesday Jan. 20 at 4:15-5:15pm and also on Wed. Jan. 27 at 
4:15-5:15. The group is led by actress and teacher Alice Springer. New children always welcome. 
 

Children’s Choir meets each Tuesday, 5:30pm-6:30pm (pizza included), in the vestry. New children are al-
ways welcome to join. Directed by Forbesy Russell. 
 

Give yourself the gift of joy! Divine Moves offers music and movement as a spiritual practice and path to 
wellness.  Join facilitator Louise Marcoux on Thursday, January 7 from 7:30 to 9 pm.  We’ll dance to Tina 
Malia’s “The Silent Awakening”.  All are welcome.  No fee.  
 

Movie Night is Fr iday, January 8, 7pm. We will view and discuss “Wasteland”, an award winning film 
about Brazilian trash pickers and how they create art out of waste materials from the world’s largest landfill. 
 

Let’s Laugh Today is on Saturday, January 9th, 11am-noon in Program Rooms A/B. See how contagious 
laughter really is by attending a FREE Laughter Yoga session. Any age and any level of physical ability can 
participate in this uplifting experience! Led by Certified Laughter Yoga Teachers, Linda and Bill Hamaker. 
PLEASE BRING AT LEAST ONE CANNED GOOD FOR THE SHARON/STOUGHTON FOOD PANTRY. 
Please bring your water bottle because laughing is dehydrating. New laughers are always welcomed! See more 
information at www.letslaughtoday.com 

 

Women’s Support Group meets on Thursdays 1/14 and 1/28 at 7:30pm in the minister ’s study.  New-
comers are welcome. 
 

Men’s Support Group meets on Thursdays 1/14 and 1/28 at 8pm in the library. Newcomers are wel-
come. 
 

If you would like to join a Covenant Group (a small group which discusses key spiritual and ethical themes) 
please contact Jim Robinson at revrobinson@uusharon.org. 
 

Meditation Group meets on Tuesdays 1/12 and 1/26 at 7:30 in Room A/B. New comers welcome. 
 

Social Justice Movie Night – Friday, January 22, 7pm in room A/B. The film will be “The Great Debaters” 
starring Denzel Washington and Forest Whitaker. Inspired by a true story, Washington shines as a brilliant but 
politically radical debate coach who uses the power of works to transform a group of African American col-
lege students into an historical powerhouse that took on the Harvard elite. 
 

Couples Enrichment Group will meet Thursday, Jan. 21, 7:30pm in the vestry. A group for  generally 
happy couples who want to deepen their relationship. All personal sharing is done only between partners. Led 
by Jim and Appleseed Robinson. New couples always welcome. 

Mansfield Music and Arts Society 

 

Our next show at Mansfield Music and Arts Society is The Dresser on January 30. It 
was a successful 1980 West End and Broadway play by Ronald Harwood, which tells 
the story of an aging actor's personal assistant who struggles to keep his charge's life 
together. If we have enough people we will make-our-own reception at 7:00 pm and the 
show starts at 8:00 pm. Tickets are $26.00 per person. Please email Pat McDougal if 
interested. We encourage new church members and friends to join us for a fun evening 
of socializing and entertainment. Checks should be made out to MMAS and sent to Pat 
at 40 Jordan Drive. Stoughton, 02072.    
 

Mark your calendars for upcoming shows this season: 
Becoming Dr. Ruth - Mar 5 (A must!) 
Little Women - April 23 
The World Goes Round a Kander & Ebb musical - June 11 

 

 

Open House  
Twelfth Night  

Party   
 

Saturday January 2nd 
6 to 10pm 

At the McGregors 
52 Upland Road 

 

Traditional Yankee Swap  
for those with who wish to 

participate.  
 

Food or drink to share for 
the table is welcome. 



 

NOT JUST ANOTHER COFFEE HOUSE 
 

Saturday, January 17, 7pm 

BILL STAINES IN CONCERT! 
  
For more than 40 years, Bill has travelled back and forth across North 
America, singing his songs and delighting audiences at festivals, colleg-
es, and coffee houses. His music has been used on sound tracks of fea-
ture films and television programs. He has recorded 26 albums. Bill is 
one of American finest folk singers alive today. Arrive early for it may 
sell out. And of course, enjoy our home made desserts and free trade 
beverages. 

Partner Church News 

From our Partner Church in Transylvania 

 

Dear Sharon, Our Dear Friends, 
 

I am writing you this letter in Advent waiting time, 
as I haven’t written you for a long time. Our life has 
become quite busy. My wife has been teaching in 
three schools since September, our sons go to two 
different towns to the nursery school and to the Kin-
dergarten. We take them in the morning and we 
bring them home in the afternoon. And of course our 
congregation gives us much work for each day. But 
we are very happy that there’s much excitement in 
our life.  
 

In this way the autumn, the fall passed with much 
work. We finished luckily the building of the porch 
of the vicarage. We have started our church services 
together with the Cantor/organist. In this way each 
time the Cantor comes with me to the church ser-
vice. Thank you very much for supporting the Can-
tor and for the scholarship sent for the help of Da-
vid. We would like to spend the rest of the support 
for the orders of the Unitarian magazines and for 
some travel fees, if you agree with this decision.  
 

I wish you a blessed, peaceful Christmas waiting 
time. 
 

Tokés Lóránt 

Those who signed up to be internet pen pals with our Unitarian partner church in Portsmouth, England – you 
should be hearing from your internet pal sometime in January or February. 

Christmas Greetings from 

our Partner Church 

 

Dear Colleen, 
 

I do not speak English, so I ask 
my daughter to help me translate 
my letter. It’s important to tell 
you mine and the Unitarian Con-
gregation’s  gladness because we 
got a cantor to our church in Sep-
tember. I have really missed the 
sound of the organ ,because with-
out it was a little bit dry our sing-
ing  and we also like the organ’s pleasant and comfort-
ing soundings. Thank you very much for everything. 
We think about you with a grateful heart because of 
your efforts. I know that without you, we have not or-
gan accompaniment today, and i also thank for the 
Unitarian gazettes. 
 

With this letter i want to greet  all Sharon Unitarians 
with best wishes for a merry Christmas and happiness 
in the New Year! God’s Blessings be with you! 
 

Lots of love, 
 

Simó Zsuzsanna and the Gyulakuti Unitarian Congre-
gation. 
 

P.S.I also give you a picture with my family. 



Violence in Burundi has escalated with government forces kill-
ing civilians, leaving the bodies in the streets to further terrorise 
their people. The still active charges against the leader of the Bu-
rundi Unitarians are now being used to seek to arrest and intimi-
date the lawyers and those of others faiths who were of assis-
tance. 
 

Regrettably, it is now necessary for Burundi Unitarians to join 
the multitudes fleeing the country for personal safety. Assistance 
is being offered to all our congregants who need to leave and 
several large homes in another country are being rented to pro-
vide shelter.  
 

So far everyone has been able to leave safely, although some Unitarians remain in country. It is likely we will 
need to house and feed people away from home for a number of months. 
 

Provisions have been made for the Unitarian Church Building in Bujumbura to be secured and guarded. When 
possible, worship and prayer continues there. 
 

The Rev. Fulgence Ndagijimana is living in one of the rented shelters, organizing relief efforts and looking 
after the spiritual needs of both Unitarians and non-Unitarians.  
 

A significant grant from the Unitarian Universalist Service Committee (UUSC) combined with the generous 
donations from Unitarians and Unitarian Universalists around the world is making all this possible. Any funds 
the Burundi Unitarians had have been frozen by the Burundi government. 
 

The International Council of Unitarians and Universalists (ICUU) is working closely with the Unitarian 
Church of Burundi to support these efforts. Partners are assisting through a special multi-organizational work-
ing group coordinated by the ICUU and also including representatives of the Canadian Unitarian Council, In-
ternational Bridges for Justice, UUA International Office, UUSC and the ICUU Francophone Mentoring Coa-
lition. 
 

If you are contacted by individual Burundian Unitarians seeking support or assistance, please refer them to this 
joined-up support effort rather than offering direct assistance.  Please send any questions to Rev. Steve Dick at 
execsec@icuu.net. 
 

Further donations will be need to the meet the ongoing needs of Burundians in exile. Please continue to sup-
port the ICUU Burundi Appeal. You can donate online at https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-

xclick&hosted_button_id=FCCY33L3MQTZY. The direct link can also be found at www.icuu.net.  
 

Checks in $ can be sent to Burundi Appeal, ICUU, PO Box 2575, Corvallis. OR 97339. Donations from US 
taxpayers are tax deductible. 
 

Rev. Steve Dick 

Executive Director, International Council of Unitarians and Universalists (ICUU) 

ICUU PUBLIC UPDATE STATEMENT ON BURUNDI 

 

Mainspring House Items Needed 

 

Mainspring House is in need of shower shoes (adult sizes, can be flip flops or sturdier models), combs, hair 
brushes, and feminine care products. Donations can be brought to the church and we will deliver them to 
Mainspring House. 



On January 17th, the Unitarian Church of Sharon will celebrate the birthday of Martin Luther King, Jr. In accordance, the 
social justice theme for the month of January will be racial equity and will support of the Black Lives Matter movement. We 
are grateful to Adrienne and Janet who will lead our worship service on the 17th. The following day will be Sharon’s inter-
faith service honoring Martin Luther King, Jr. held at UCS at 10:00 AM. Please plan to participate in both services. 
 

Additionally, a second book group meeting on “Just Mercy” will occur on January 31st at noon. The group will have an 
opportunity to explore UU ethicist and theologian Sharon Welch’s position that states, “People who are comfortable often 
turn away from the day-to-day issues of oppression because solutions to complex social problems are not within easy 
reach.” The group will explore these questions from the UUA Guide: 
• If you are forced by circumstances to confront injustice daily, what sustains you through times of hope and despair? 

• If you are not forced by circumstances to confront injustice daily, what spiritual practices might keep you engaged and 

help you to do the work of justice making? 

• How does your UU faith sustain you and strengthen your resolve, even when you see the problems of racism, mass 

incarceration, poverty, and other forms of injustice in their full magnitude? 

We welcome new readers to “Just Mercy” after experiencing this “unforgettable true story about the redeeming potential of 
mercy” and others who would like to continue the conversation. Copies of the book may be borrowed from UCS library on 
the second floor. 
 

January’s brown envelope offerings will be donated to the Equal Justice Initiative based in Montgomery, Alabama. 
This organization is led by Bryan Stevenson, the author of “Just Mercy”. The EJI works tirelessly to ensure that incarcer-
ated people have access to fair legal representation and is an advocate for equitable criminal justice policy in the United 
States. For more information, see www.eji.org   
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
UU Mass Action Teleconference on Climate Change – Will be on Thursday, January 14th, at 7:00 PM. The plan for the 
call is to provide a brief overview of current climate action organizing in MA and to identify priorities and develop a clear 
plan of action. The call will be led by UU Mass Action’s new climate organizer, Evan Seitz, with Pam Kelly of All Souls 
Greenfield and Joel Wool from Clean Water Action. www.uumassaction.org  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Update on the proposed Spectra Gas Pipeline -  Spectra Energy has proposed a new 30” diameter, high pressure, 
pipeline to run through Sharon and neighborhood towns. The first informational session was held December 1st at the 
Town Selectmen’s meeting. There was a good turnout from residents and UCS members. Spectra is proceeding with sur-
veying, and will host public forums in January to share more information and to hear residents’ comments. Learn more at 
www.NoSharonGasPipeline.org 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Request from MainSpring House - They are in need of shower shoes (adult sizes, can be flip flops or sturdier models), 
combs, hair brushes, and feminine care products. If you would like to donate, place items in the straw basket near the food 
pantry collection box. The items will be delivered to MainSpring House with the lunches on January 12th. Thanks! 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Social Justice Movie Night – The next social justice movie night will be on Friday, January 22nd, at 7:00 PM. The film will 
be “The Great Debaters” starring Denzel Washington and Forest Whitaker. Inspired by a true story, Washington shines as 
a brilliant but politically radical debate team coach who uses the power of works to transform a group of African American 
college students into an historical powerhouse that took on the Harvard elite. Plan to attend!         
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
January’s Social Justice Activities:   
 Sunday, January 10th, 11:30 AM – Lunchmaking for MainSpring House 
 Tuesday, January 12th, 7:00 PM – Meeting of the Social Justice Committee 
 Sunday, January 17th, 10:30 AM – MLK Jr. Worship Service 
 Monday, January 18th, 10:00 AM – Interfaith MLK Jr. Worship Service 
 Friday, January 22nd, 7:00 PM – Social Justice Movie Night 
 Sunday, January 31st, Noon – “Just Mercy” Book Group Meeting 

SOCIAL JUSTICE UPDATES -  JANUARY 2016         HAPPY NEW YEAR! 



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1  2 

 

3 

Family Worship Service 

10am 

Worship Service 10:30am 

R.E. Classes 10:30am 

Covenant Group 7pm 

4 

Women’s 
Group I 
(Closed 
Group) 

7:30pm 

5 

Children’s 

Choir 5:30pm 

Coming of 

Age 7:30pm 

6 

Children’s 
Drama 
Group 

4:15pm 

Adult Choir 

7:30pm 

7 

Divine Moves 

7:30pm 

8 

Movie Night 

7pm 

9 

Let’s 
Laugh 
Today 

11am 

 

10 

Family Worship Service 

10am 

Worship Service 10:30am 

R.E. Classes 10:30am 

Membership Committee 

11:45am 

Youth Group 5pm 

Covenant Group 7pm 

11  12 

Children’s 

Choir 5:30pm 

Meditation 
Group 

7:30pm 

13 

Children’s 
Drama 
Group 

4:15pm 

Board of 
Trustees 

7:15pm 

Adult Choir 

7:30pm 

14 

Second Wom-
en’s Group 

7:30pm 

Men’s Group 

8pm 

15  16 

Coffee 
House 

7pm 

17 

Family Worship Service 

10am 

Worship Service 10:30am 

R.E. Classes 10:30am 

Youth Group 5pm 

Covenant Group 7pm 

18 

MLK Inter-
faith Ser-

vice 10am 

19 

Children’s 

Choir 5:30pm 

Coming of 

Age 7:30pm 

20 

Children’s 
Drama 
Group 

4:15pm 

Adult Choir 

7:30pm 

21 

Couples 

Group 7:30pm 

22 

Newsletter 
Deadline 

5pm 

Social Jus-
tice Movie 

Night 7pm 

23 

 

24 

Teacher Breakfast 9am 

Family Worship Service 

10am 

Worship Service 10:30am 

R.E. Classes 10:30am 

Youth Group 5pm 

Covenant Group 7pm 

25  26 

Children’s 

Choir 5:30pm 

Meditation 
Group 

7:30pm 

27 

Adult Choir 

7:30pm 

28 

Women’s Sup-
port Group 

7:30pm 

Mens group 

8pm 

29  30 

MMAS 
Theatre 
Group 

7pm 

31 

Family Worship Service 

10am 

Worship Service 10:30am 

R.E. Classes 10:30am 

Youth Group 5pm 

Covenant Group 7pm 

      

Please go to  
www.uusharon.org/

calendars  
to reserve meeting space or  
to view the most up to date 

calendar. 



 

UUUUNITARIANNITARIANNITARIANNITARIAN    CCCCHURCHHURCHHURCHHURCH    
    OFOFOFOF    SSSSHARONHARONHARONHARON    

4 N4 N4 N4 NORTHORTHORTHORTH    MMMMAINAINAINAIN    SSSSTREETTREETTREETTREET    
SSSSHARONHARONHARONHARON, MA 02067, MA 02067, MA 02067, MA 02067    

FOR INFORMATION ABOUT 
WORSHIP AND ACTIVITIES 

CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE AT 
781/784 781/784 781/784 781/784----3652 3652 3652 3652     

SEND AN EMAIL TO 
AAAADMIN DMIN DMIN DMIN@@@@UUSHARON UUSHARON UUSHARON UUSHARON....ORG ORG ORG ORG    

OR VISIT US ON THE WEB AT 
www.uusharon.org www.uusharon.org www.uusharon.org www.uusharon.org 

RRRRETURNETURNETURNETURN    SERVICESERVICESERVICESERVICE    REQUESTEDREQUESTEDREQUESTEDREQUESTED 

A Welcoming  

Congregation of 

the UUA 

Mailing 
Label 
Goes 

  Here 


